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Rule Change Type Effective Date Draft Received Board Action

Standard 12/1/2025 12/18/2024

Rule Change Intent

The current rule regarding the wearing of numbers does not cover all instances and is limited in scope. This wording requires numbers to be worn and visible 
whenever the horse or pony is outside of their stall or away from their trailer, in the event of non-stabled horses. The identification of all horses is imperative 
for safety, horse welfare and biosecurity issues.

Proponent Details Contact Information

USHJA Katie Patrick

kpatrick@ushja.org
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